
MILITARY LEAVE OF ABSENCE
 

Jeremy Dutton, Recruitment/Employment Coordinator, has been accepted to 
the Marine Corps Officer Candidate School in Quantico, Virginia and he plans to 
join the USMC Reserve, contingent upon graduation from Officer Candidate 
School.  In accordance with current College policy, the Board of Trustees must 
approve all military leaves of absence. The President requests approval for 
military leave for Mr. Dutton from September 22 – November 30, 2007, followed 
by six months of military training (exact dates unknown at this time.)  The College 
is proud to employ men and women who are dedicated to their service to the 
United States military. 
 

NEW POSITION 
 

New Position – Dean for Technical Education – Barton-Fort Riley Campus 
 

PERSONNEL 
 
James (Jimmy) Adams, Head Coach (Cheerleader) (replacement) 
 
Eric Bundy, Instructor (Military Programs) (replacement) 
 
Sheryl Elliott, Customer Service Representative (replacement) 
 
Roy Findley, Instructor (Military Programs) (new full-time position) 
 
Luanne Fry, Secretary (replacement) 
 
Tasha Gonzales, Customer Service Representative (replacement) 
 
Kimberly Heath, Tutor (Upward Bound) (part-time - replacement) 
 
Darren Marsell, General Facility Management Worker 
 
Jeff Montgomery, Instructor (Military Programs) (replacement) 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


